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apBejaiShrine!

Hello Everyone,

Just want to again thank everyone
for the great participation we’ve
been having this year! We had
our circus for the first time in three
years and it was a great success!
Special thanks to Dennis Korth for
being the circus Chairman again
and for all of the wonderful
volunteers! Everyone  who
attended really seemed to enjoy it!

We had great attendance for our May Kentucky Derby
meeting; with lots of people dressing for the theme. Such
a fun night!

By the time this is published we will have had our June
Hawaiian Luau Pie & Cake Auction Meeting and hopefully
that will also be a great success and good fundraising
event!

On June 25, 2022; our Roaring 20’s Gangsters & Flappers
Potentate’s Ball will be held at Backstage at the Meyer,
located at 101 S. Washington Street, Green Bay, WI
54301. | need to stress more than ever that YOU MUST
RSVP ON TIME!!! Backstage at the Meyer needs our final
count for each type of meal earlier than our caterers have
needed it; so please be sure to RSVP by noon on Monday,
June 13th to Ann at Beja (920)498-2752, with your meal of
choice for each person attending. See the attached flier
with all of the details.

Please plan to attend our Summer MSA August 17th-20th
at the Radisson Inn Green Bay! Such an honor to be able
to have this event for all Midwest Shrines here in Green
Bay. It's also a great opportunity to make people more
aware of Shriners and all the wonderful things they do!
We need volunteers to make this event run smoothly!
Please let Gene Reece know if you are able to help out.
Thanks again everyone! | could not be more proud to be
Beja’s first Lady for 2022!

Sincerely yours, Lad’y Lyrme ‘Rasmussen

Beja Bugler Articles
Please submit your articles to:
vickic93@centurytel.net
Articles are due on the
10th of each month
The Bugler is produced monthly electronically and
placed on Beja’s website.




THE POTENTATE’S MESSAGE
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Welcome to the midway point of
our 2022 year. So far this year
has flown by. It seems like just
yesterday | was being installed
as Potentate of Beja Shrine. Alot
has happened and a lot more will
happen in the next 6 months. So
let me get started with this article,
because there is a lot | want to
share.

The month of April was a busy one, well not to busy, but
busy enough. My lady Lynne and | had the opportunity to
attend the WGA4Kids event in Minnesota. It was a great
event. The ladies of WGA4kids last year raised over
$250k to support their effort to buy wheelchairs for our
kids. Not only that, they also take in toys to distribute to
the kids as a distraction when they are having a procedure
done, or just leaving the clinic after their procedure. These
ladies work tirelessly. Our own Gene Reece gave a
speech to the group that assembled there. He
represented Beja and the Twin Cities Clinic well. There
was several raffle baskets, none of which | won, that were
won and given back to the group and Gene auctioned
them off and raised about $650. Thanks Gene!

The next morning | had the privilege of sitting in on a Board
of Governors meeting. Several of the board members
joined us virtually, but there were several that attended in
person. There were 4 Potentates in attendance, Rick
Holloway from Naja Shrine, Mark Galloway from Osman
Shrine, myself and Matthew Wright from Tripoli Shrine.
Matthew is a current board member. The board touches on
and discusses various items, such as transportation,
medical, partnerships & the 2035 initiative. | was very
impressed on how everything was handled.

Back into Green Bay Lady Lynne and | came and it
seemed like only a couple of days later it was Circus time.
We had a great circus. It was well attended and it seemed
like everyone enjoyed themselves. We had an attendance
of over 10K. | want to thank the Clark boys for handling
our hospitality room. A job they've handled since | got
involved with the Shrine since 1983. | want to thank
Theda Andres, my angel, for manning the program room.
It's a job that | wouldn't want to do, because you never
really get to see any of the circus. Well this year, theda
was asked to leave the room and attend her first circus.
Also George Carden said that if there was a person that
needed something, we as Shriners could go up to one of
his people, tell them that George Carden said to give that
person. Gene Reece walked over to the person handling
the Elephants and said that we would like to have Theda
ride an elephant. She's a trouper, she got on the elephant.

Glad that Gene was able to do that for her.

The May meeting was well attended, | believe there were
over 70 people in attendance. First | presented Past
Potentate Mike Belanger with a Silent Messenger for all
the work he did laying the floor in the meeting hall and the
new lodge room. Mike | can't tell you how much | and Beja
Shrine as a whole appreciate all the hard work that you
did. We had a Kentucky derby theme, so why not have a
Kentucky Derby trivia contest. | made it so the whole table
got involved and SOMEHOW there was a table with a
ringer at it. They were able to answer 9 of the 10
questions correctly. There was one question that | had put
in the wrong answer as being correct, but after it was
verified with Google, that table was given credit for that
answer, hence the 9 of 10. Congrats Team Earl Habeck.

| want to alert everyone of the next couple of events. The
Luau/Pie auction is slated for the June meeting. So get
out the grass skirts & Leis, and figure out where your
wallet will be, because Gene is going to be auctioning off
some delicious pies & cakes. Can you say Banana
Cream!!l. Bring along a friend and let them see the fun
that we have and encourage them to think about joining.
June 8th will be breakfast with the Potentate & Recorder.
It will be a hot breakfast, not just donuts, so please let Ann
know if you want to attend, so we can cook enough for
everyone. June 25th is the Potentates Ball, be sure to call
or email Ann to make your reservation, It has to be done
prior to noon June 13th. June 26th is the Rockers
baseball game. It is a fundraiser for Beja. For every ticket
that is purchased using the QR code found every Sunday
in the e-bugler bring the kids, spread the word and give out
the QR code. The more people we put in the stands using
our code the better. Beja gets $4.00. July 2-7 is Imperial
session in Minneapolis, MN. If you've never attended one,
please attend this one, it will be a celebration of 150 years
of Shriners International & 100 years of Shriner Hospitals
for Children. | have arranged for a block of 20 rooms at the
Hampton Inn & Suites in Oakdale, MN. Here is the link to
reserve a room. https://group.hamptoninn.com/zjnnwr.
There will be a lot to do and a lot to see. There will be
fireworks, a parade and after the parade a get together with
the Potentate (me). Sorry | wish it could be Bill Bailey, but
he's a busy guy.

Lastly | want to let every Noble know that at any one of our
open meetings, your kids, grandkids, neighbors, friends
are more than welcome to join us. We just need to know
how many people are coming, so that there is enough
food for everyone. | don't want anyone to go away
hungry...especially me. | get grumpy when not fed on a
regular basis. All kidding aside, | would like to see the
number of people attending our open meetings increase,
so that we can have more people to have fun with. There
was a discussion amongst the Divan that we have more
fun family events and WE as a divan will be working at
that.

Fraternally, (. Sir John Van Lanen
Beja Potentate 2022
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SHRINERS HOSPITALS
FOR CHILDREN- Twin Cities

Dear Members and Friends,
Hope this Bugler finds you all well and safe.

We meet the first Friday of the month, at Bay Family
Restaurant 1301 S. Military Ave., Green Bay, at
11:30am. June’s meeting will be held June 3, at
11:30am.

New members are always welcome. The annual dues are
only $20 a year. Please come and join us in support of the
Twin Cities Clinic.

Did you know when you give money for a memorial or
honorarium to the Auxiliary, the money is used directly for
the wheelchair fund, it is not part of hospitals budget. A
new wheelchair can cost up to $45,000, with the average
cost being $20,000. Patients outgrow their wheelchairs
before insurance will provide a new or revised chair so it is
great that the Auxiliary can provide upgrades and repairs
as needed.

Sincere[y, Ann Mumm, Secretar
Ann Mumm, Secretary, 920-788-5604
Judith Pauli, Chairman, 920-434-5999

Greetings Nobles and Ladies of the Beja Shrine —
More to do in 22!

The ASC 1st ever brat/hhamburger cookout raised a total
profit of $769.52. The 2 day event was held at Festival Foods
on Northland, Appleton. A fun and fellowship Shriner thank
you to all who helped out to make this a Beja Shriner
success. A special shout out to our Potentate lllustrious Sir
John for his help and leadership. Thank you!

The Appleton Shrine Club meets every 2nd & 4th Friday of
the month at Mark’s Eastside starting at 11:30am (order off
the menu).

Ladies are invited to join us either Friday but generally attend
on the 4th Friday. Beja Nobles for $10.00 please consider

joining the Appleton Shrine Club.

Fraternall yours, Tom ’Pffugarcﬂ: President
tpflugardt@hotmail.com or 920-636-6707

Greg Scanlon, Vice President

Dennis Korth, Treasurer

CLAN 181

eeller!

PACKERLAND CLAN 181
SUMMER REUNION
SATURDAY June 18th
1:00PM - 7?77

The Hillbillies are coming... the Hillbillies are
coming...not the Beverly Hillbillies, but the BEJA
Hillbillies. Packerland Clan #181 will be holding our
SUMMER REUNION which will include the annual
meeting, election and installation of officers and new
members. If you are interested in joining this fantastic
group of cuzzin’s, having fun and helping children
please plan on attending.

The festivities will begin at 1:00pm at
Gene and Dawn Reece’s home
N4706 Kettner Rd. Shiocton, WI

We will begin with some fellowship and some “shine”,
corn hole toss competition, then conduct our initiation of
new members, installation of officers and then have a
wonderful Hillbilly dinner consisting of Barbeque
ckicken, pulled pork, navy beans cooked over an open
fire, corn on the cob...of course, and as a true cuzzin’s
party everyone is asked to bring their favorite salad or
dessert dish to pass. If you are traveling from afar, and
need a place to stay, please give Gene a call.

Cost of the meal is $15 per person. For those planning
on joining the clan, membership cost is $30 individual or
$40 per couple. Yes ladies, you are an integral part of
our group and will be initiated as an important cuzzin.
Membership cost includes your lifetime membership
fee, hillbilly hat and corn cob pipe. Dress for the day is
of course is bib overalls or your most comfortable jeans.

Please RSVP to
Gene at greecejr@aol.com or
(920) 585-0994
by June14th, 2022



Get Ready to Share Your

Fraternal Pride on June 6th

On June 6, 1876, the Imperial Council, the original
governing body of the Shriners fraternity, was founded. To
honor this important milestone in our history, Shriners
International has declared June 6 as Shriners International
Awareness Day. On this day, Nobles everywhere are
encouraged to celebrate their great fraternity and raise
awareness of its importance in their communities. The
leadership of Shriners International is mindful that June 6
is also honored as D-Day, the day in 1944 when Allied
forces landed on the beach in Normandy to begin the
invasion of northern France. While Shriners International
certainly honors the valor and courage of everyone who
served on D-Day, many historic events happen on a single
day; and June 6 also holds a separate, special meaning
for our fraternity. A Time to Honor and Celebrate Our Rich
Heritage On June 6, Shriners International asks all Nobles
to publicly display their pride in their fraternity by wearing
a fez (when appropriate), hat, shirt, lapel pin, or other
items with the Shriners International logo. In addition to
wearing Shriner apparel, Shriners International also
encourages all temples and Shrine clubs to organize
special events at their temples and in their communities to
honor our fraternity’s incredible history and achievements,
and invite others to participate, as well.

Along with increasing awareness, these events will also
support membership efforts, because the more information
we share with our communities about Shriners
International, the more potential we build for membership
growth. Participating in this international day of recognition
will motivate potential members to learn more about us,
and inspire our current members to become more
involved. Shriners International Awareness Day is the
perfect opportunity to showcase our pride; share
information about our fraternity and the benefits of
becoming part of an organization dedicated to fun,
fellowship, and philanthropy; and highlight the different
ways our organizations impact the world around us. On
this day, we ask you to honor our history by sharing both
our heritage and your own unique story of being a Shriner,
as well as our philanthropy’s mission to improve the lives
of children and make the world a better place. During this
time, we hope you also take the time to reflect on why the
fraternity is important to you personally, and why you
became a member.

We are all a part of the greatest organization in the world
— we should be proud to share our enthusiasm for the
fraternity with the world around us, and Shriners
International Awareness Day is a great opportunity to do
so. We hope that every Shriner and every temple will
participate in this important opportunity to honor our
fraternity.

beashrinernow.com

Phishing Attempt
Targeting Nobles

Shriners International has been informed of a phishing
email that targets Shrine Nobles with a false Membership
Suspension Notice. This email appears to have been sent
by Shriners International but is a fraudulent email. Please
do not click on any links or take any action outlined in the
email.

A copy of the email has been included below, and some
tips to help spot fraudulent emails.

* Check the name of the sender. Does it look correct?

* Are there any typos or are there Shriners-specific terms
that are incorrect?

* Be suspicious of any email that gives a sense of urgency
and demands an immediate response.

* If you are unable to determine if the email is genuine or
not, please send an email to
WebFezFeedback@shrinenet.org BEFORE clicking any

links.

HiGH PRIEST &
PROPHET

Nobles, friends and Ladies,

As warmer weather and more outdoor activities fill our days
| invite you to seek meaningful conversations with each
other as well as other friends and acquaintances. It’s time
to take full advantage of our socially inviting weather for our
happiness.

Please consider checking out Shrine clubs and units events
and gatherings as you plan your calendars. | would also ask
if you have couples and or family friendly ideas you enjoy to
share those with us for more fellowship opportunities. | am
happy to have parades with the Vets and Double Ender
planned, dinners with Peninsula Shrine Club (the club with
class) as well as cuzzins BBQ plans with the Hillbilly clan
full filling some of my summer schedule besides car shows
and maybe a few cruises along the avenues. | look forward
to seeing you all and sharing time together and stories this
year and beyond.

Tmtema(fy yours,
Scott ‘Maxon
ﬂ-(igﬁ Priest and Tropﬁet 2022.



Breaking News from the Krazy Kop jail, | am ready willing
and Able. | checked the tires and they will haul a sizeable
load, | am hitting on all eight cylinders, the gas tank is full
waiting for the turn of the ignition key and we will be off. The
most important things are still missing. We will need some
Kop to pass out handouts at the parades and our support
people to help with the handouts to the Kops.

The Beja Circus was great.The Krazy Kops were present
for all performances greeting the people coming in to see
the shows with welcome to the Circus and thanking them for
coming to the circus as they were leaving Dickie and Flatfoot
were joined by the guest appearance of Lakin, who does
not have a Clown name yet. He is a cousin of our faithful
Flatfoot.

See YOU on the parade trails.

The Krazy Kops 2022 parade season looks like this:

ChiltON ... June 19th
ReedsVille.........ooiiiiii June 26th
MaNAWA .......oeiiiiiieee e July 2nd
IMPETIAl?? .o July 5th
WINNECONNE ......viiiiii e July 23rd

and Weyauwega.

Tmternaf[y, Dick Andres, Cﬁief CKO}?
andresdt@att.net or 920-358-7195

GREEN BAY SHRINE CLUB

CRAIG LAES - PRESIDENT

The Green Bay Shrine Club meets every Friday at the
Stadium View Bar and Grill located at 1963 Holmgren Way
in Green Bay. Social time begins at 11:30am. Note, on
Friday, May 4th we will meet at 6:00pm.

Tmterna[fy,

Greg Habeck P.P., Sec.
greglhabeck@gmail.com or 920-371-9050

EMBERSHIP
. MATTERS

Nobles--please remember that dues were to be paid
by January 1st of the new calendar year. Currently,
about 5% of the members are delinquent. If you have
not yet renewed your membership, contact our office
at 920.498.1985, or renew through the Shriners
International website www.shrinersinternational.org.
Beja welcomed two new members in May. Noble
Chris Mattmiller was made a Shriner at a Cold Sands
ceremony prior to the meeting, and Noble Charlie
Greene transferred to Beja from Morocco Shriners,
Jacksonville, Florida. Welcome Nobles!

Unfortunately, Beja lost a Noble to the Black Camel.
Noble Robert Von Eschen, of Amarillo, Texas, passed
away in October 2021.

Beja’'s membership now stands at plus two for the
year, but we have a long way to go. The Black Camel
will not rest so Beja members cannot rest.

Will you find that Just One? Propose a brother
Master Mason for membership in the Shrine! The fee
for a candidate joining in the second quarter is $142.
The fee includes the initiation fee, 2022 dues, and the
hospital and per capita assessments. A fez is not
included but you can order one (approximately $200),
or a used fez may be available for purchase.

A petition for membership can be downloaded from
the link in the weekly eBugler or just call the office
and Ann will send you one. Pick a petition up at Beja
the next time you are there and keep it handy.

Interested individuals should be directed to
BeAFreemason.org and BeAShrinerNow.com for
information and online petitions to become a Mason
and/or Shriner.

Remember, points toward the Samsar Award are
earned for first- and second-line signers, and for top-
line signers on affiliation and restoration petitions.

Your ‘Memﬁersﬁi}o Committee

Stay Informed about all events at Beja and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST

www.bejashriners.com




CHRISTMAS £VE [UNCHFON

Nobles and ladies,

| would like to cordially invite you to a Christmas Eve
luncheon at Beja December 24 for our second annual
meal. This will again be a pasta bar. More details to come
as everything is planned out but there is no reason to be
alone or nearly alone at Christmas when you have your
Shriner family. My lady Christine is looking at Christmas
ornament decorating for those who attend as a take home
decoration.

Scott Maxon ‘HP&P 2022

OCONTO

SHRINE CLUB

The Oconto County Shrine Clubs last meeting was held at
Wouters Front in Suamico. Watch for an up and coming
Brat Fry at Festival Foods in Suamico this spring. Next
meeting TBD. Don’t forget the upcoming pie auction. Be
prepared for lots of YUM!!!

Tmtema[fy Yours, CRa@oﬁ ?ayesﬁ, President
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/T reas.
Marcus Vander Leest, Vice President

Doninsuba Hyrine Club
“The Club with Class”
GARY FEHL - PRESIDENT

The Peninsula Shrine Club will be meeting on June 6th at
Sonny’s in Sturgeon Bay. Social time before dinner at
6:00pm. All are welcome! See you there.

Fraternally,
greg Cl-[aﬁecﬁ, Secretary / Treasurer

greg(ﬁaﬁecﬁ@gmai[com
920-371-9050

f

& StateFarm® )

Steve Rabach, Agent
118 N. 4th Avenue
Sturgeon Bay, W| 54235
Bus: 920-743-7733
wwiw.steverabach.com

State Farm, Bloomington, IL

& 1211999 /

MSA Summer Session

It's hard to believe you are reading the June Bugler and
we are less than two months from hosting Shriners and
their Ladies at the Midwest Shrine Association Summer
Session. The summer session will not be back in Green
Bay until 2037. The session begins on Wednesday August
17th and runs to Saturday August 20th. This is your
chance to join Shriners from across the Midwest for
fellowship and fun.

Please remember if you plan on participating in ANY of the
events, including the parades, you must be a registered
participant. Registration information can be found at the
Temple. If you have questions about registration, please
feel free to call me. We have scheduled many fun events
for the four days of the session, so please consider joining
us. Registrations are due by July 15th. Please get them in
early. We still have a few rooms left at the Radisson. The
cost is $127 which includes all fees and taxes and a warm
buffet breakfast. If you want a room, please call me as
these are first come first serve.

Our 2022 Thursday parade will be in Seymour. The parade
will go right down main street ending with a celebration
and Oasis at the Outagamie County Fairgrounds. Most of
the events will take place at the Radisson Conference
Center across from the airport. Competitions will be held
on Friday at the Radisson, so plan on joining us and
supporting the units and individuals competing in the
different classes.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank those helping
plan our activities. MSA President Edward “Rusty” Mitchell
P.P., Dep. Director Bob Dionne, Ladies program — Dawn
Reece, Kris Dionne, Teddie Mitchell, Mary Habeck and
Lynn Zettle; Golf Outing — Jim VanDeHey, P.P. and Greg
Habeck, P.P.; Pistol Shooting event — Nick Brosig, P.P. and
Will MacKay; Past Potentates reception — Brad Ottum,
P.P., Dennis Korth, P.P. and Charlie Clarage; Clown
Program and Banquet — Jim Herman, Brad Schlosstein
and Charlie Clarage; Motor Corp John Van Lanen and Tim
Thiers; Moonshine Tasting event — Roy and Brenda
VanderZanden, Public Relations Gary Fehl; Hospitality
Charlie Clarage, Eugene Reece, lll, Jake Sylvester, and
Elton Gafoe. Parade Promotion — Vets and Patriots.

Finally, we need a lot of volunteers to make this a
wonderful event. One example is | need 25 Shriners in
their Fez along the Thursday parade route to cover
intersections. A simple job of placing two cones and
monitoring the intersection as you watch and enjoy the
many shrine units participating in the parade. We have
jobs for everyone. Please let me know if you can help.

Fraternally,

Sugene “Gene’ Reece, Y. P.P.
Director General

Any help would be greatly appreciated



AJEB TEMPLE NO. 156
DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

Mel Tappa-Wingo, Queen
920-246-2170
iamlucyinthesky@gmail.com

Ruthann Chrstensen, PQ
Princess Recorder 715-787-3762

Sharon Livermore, PQ
Princess Banker 920-468-097

Dear Ladies of the Household, Nobles and Friends

We are heading into Summer! Finally!

At our May 11th session, we met at 1951 for lunch and
then on to the scheduled session at Beja. We discussed
the upcoming Official Visit, Committee Assignments and a
few potential upcoming fundraisers. Also, we have been
working on a membership project, that hopefully will bring
a few of our members back to our scheduled sessions.

Official Visit is approaching quickly! We will be having a
practice day on June 1, 2022 at 1pm at Beja to ensure that
everyone is comfortable with their parts. Supreme Queen
Vickie Hill will be here June 27, and we will have an
initiation ceremony for a new member! The visit and
ceremony will take place at Beja at 2:30 pm, followed by
Social Hour at Stadium View at 5:30 and Dinner at 6pm.

There will not be a scheduled session in July, we will be
back at Beja at 1pm on August 17, 2022. As usual, we will
meet first at 1951 and then on to our meeting.

Thank you to all who have supported us, we are truly
grateful!

Peace, , Love,
el Topo-Wings, Queen 2022-2023

Luncheon and
Style Show
At Beja Shrine Temple
\ Mare. details will follco

Wheelchair Funds
And
Pop Tabs at Work

Jonas Learns to Drive!

| It's always exciting when your child
learns to drive, but for Jonas'
parents, they didn't expect that
2% excitement when he was only 11
years old! While Jonas and his
'f family ~ were  familiar  with

: #% wheelchairs, the two that he has
had in his lifetime are miles apart in many ways.

Born with a genetic, progressive syndrome that affects
growth and development as well as multiple organs, Jonas
received his first wheelchair at 5 years old. This was a
folding, growing frame manual wheelchair called the Zippie
Xcape. This is the purple one shown below. It met his
needs at that time, since he was still strong enough to push
the wheels using both hands. He was proud of his ability to
get around by himself, and this little chair fit well in his
elementary school as well as his home.

However, by the time Jonas became 11, he was having
more difficulty propelling a manual wheelchair. Although he
wears glasses, his vision is good, and he is one smart
kiddo. So, with some training sessions at Shriners
Childrens Rehab Services Department he became a very
good power wheelchair driver and ready to take on some
new wheels.

In February, Dan from RDI, drove out to his house and
delivered his brand new Pulse midwheel drive power
wheelchair! Of course, Jonas picked the color, and showed
that he is a super capable driver. His mom was very happy
too, and sent the picture below as well as this note:

—"1 “Thank you and Dan for

: | the amazing wheelchair!!
s, I've attached a picture of
’ = .
% %y Jonas at school with a
= “ sign that one of his
< buddies made for him!
" Feel free to share! He
was so proud to show it
off and the whole 5th
grade came out to see
him  wheel around,
clapping, shouting his
name. It was amazing! *

Pat Jansen Communications Chairman 612-720-6496
pat.jansen48@gmail.com 12517 Marion Court Rogers, MN
55374



20th Annual ,‘

Beja Shriners
Golf Outing

In Memory of
Dr. John Ottum
/Q

RoyalSt.Patrlck’sGow Links A 1,“;“,,,
| 201 Royal Saint Pat's Drive, Wrightstown, Wi '“ X LRR. AHATOE
9 AM - Registration “4 Man Scramble” ;
10:00 AM - Shot Gun Start A
| Golfers Welcome — Collared Shirts Required |
$125 per person includes 18 Holes with cart,

Photo, 2 drink tickets, Lunch provided
& Littie Italy Pasta Bar Buffet for Dinner.

$26permnondlnneronly-400PM

AllProoeeds Benef"rShrlners Hos |talforCh|I21ren| ""*)“

Vit R »M:,w T T T

Hosted by Beja Shriners Green Bay

Address: Golf Package: No. of Persors ___ X $125=§%
City: State:____ Zip:

Email. - Advance reservations recommended
*Make Checks Payable to Beja Shrine
*Mail to: Beja Shriners

1950 Bond Street

Green Bay, WI 54303

Names of golfers:




News from Shriners
Hospital Chicago

Shriners Hospitals for Children

Celebrating

[FAI@] Shriners
17 Children’s

All persons entering Shriners Children’s Chicago must be
fully vaccinated and wear a face mask while in the facility.
While masking is not required in some areas of the city,
there continues to be a mandate for masking in healthcare
facilities. Additionally, hospital van drivers/assistants must
be fully vaccinated to transport patients. Any changes in
this policy will be communicated in our weekly newsletter,
the eBugler.

Shriners Children’s Chicago recently hired Dr. John Ghazi,
MD, as a full-time spine surgeon. Dr. Kim Hammerberg,
who recently retired from Shriners Children's Chicago has
agreed to return on a part-time basis to assist with the
spine practice.

The hospital is also hiring a neurologist, and an intensivist,
and is seeking more hospitalist coverage. The search for a
new administrator is proceeding and applicants are being
reviewed with the hospital leadership.

A virtual mock Joint Commission Survey was conducted to
prepare for this fall's actual survey. The results showed the
facility to be in compliance with standards overall and
findings were minimal. Several items were noted to be best
practices.

The Board of Governors met in person in April for the first
time in two years. Currently, only the voting members of
the board are meeting in person, with associate and
emeritus members meeting virtually.

If you know of a child who could benefit from our services,
ask the family to call Shriners Chicago at (773) 385-KIDS
(5437), or call the national referral number, (800) 237-5055

Submitted Ey,

John Sage PP - Member, SC- Cﬁicago Board
Gary Fehl - Member, SC- Cﬁicago Board
CBmc{ Schlosstein - Associate Member

Stay Informed about all events at Beja and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST

www.bejashriners.com

I!DHTHUJUBDS

SHRINE CLUB

sy

President — Ross Borchardt * Sec. ='Scott Kellogg

The Northwoods Shrine Club represents Nobles and
Ladies of ten different Shrine temples with members
residing in four of Wisconsin's northern counties. When
our members gather, our fez's display the names of
different temples; but, they are all red and we wear them
proudly.

The Northwoods Shrine Club meets the 3rd Thursday of
each month at various restaurant locations. We proudly
welcome all Shriners and Ladies, Masons, and friends of
our philanthropies to join us for our meetings. Camels milk
at 5:30 pm and dinner at 6:30 pm. Please call Bill Jacobs
for reservations, 715-891-5574. Come join us for many
laughs in the great Wisconsin Northwoods.

Il Sir, Matt Wright, Potentate, and Ill Sir, Pete Hennig,
Recorder, accompanied Lady Carrol Hennig of Tripoli
Shrine to The Northwoods to install our club officers for
2022 during our April meeting. Our elected officers for
2022 are as follows:

President.......ccccooeiiiiiiiiiiii, Ross Borchardt
EXEC VICE PreS....ocvvvvieeiiiiciieeeieeeeeeeeeeeeeee Bob Smith
1St ViIiCe PreS.... i, Bill Jacobs
2nd Vice Pres.......oceeeeieiieieieeeieeee e, Al Rousseau
SECretary ..o Scott Kellogg
TrEASUIET .ot Roger Tesch
Chaplain.........coooeciee e Larry Mueller

Topics of discussion for our upcoming meetings include:
1. Our Spring Vidalia onion sale follow-up
2. Shrine Temple Circus support follow-up
3. Summer MSA event in Green Bay
4. Northwoods Joint Ceremonial potential

Our meeting schedule for the remainder of 2022 is as
follows. Please join us!

May 19 ..o Fireside Supper Club, Rhinelander
JUNe 16 12 Pines, Eagle River
July 23 ............ River View Park, Eagle River, (Our picnic)
August 18 ............ Albatross Girill, Eagle River Public Golf
September 15 ....... Rhinelander Cafe & Pub, Rhinelander
October 20 ......cccvvevveeeeeeeiien, Whitetail Inn, St. Germain
November 10................. Erin's Pub “N” Grub, Eagle River
December 15.........cccceeeeeeerenn. Black Forest, Three Lakes

Tmterna[[y, Ross Borchardt, President



6/1, Kaiver, JR, Leon

6/2, Bagley, Keith

6/3, Kittel, Robert

6/3, Olson, John

6/5, Vander Leest, Marcus
6/7, Belanger, Mike

6/7, Zochert, Paul

6/8, Scheinert, Peter
6/12, Peppler, Rueben
6/14, Reece, Eugene
6/16, Tincher, George
6/16, Van Beaver, Roger
6/17, Behm, Richard

6/17, Klampert, Kieth
6/18, Arnholt lll, Gerald
6/19, Hetcher, Jack

6/20, Badgley, Donald
6/21, Allord, Jack

6/22, Van Laarhoven, Paul

6/23, Dyer, James

6/23, Nygaard, Brandon
6/23, Shulstad, John
6/24, Brosig, Nicholas
6/24, Moen, Michael
6/24, Mommaerts, William
6/25, Siewert, Dennis
6/27, Gooding, Guy
6/27, Jensen, Zachary
6/27, Meng, John

6/27, Reichow, Emil
6/28, Gans II, Donald
6/28, Herrild, Kim

6/28, Rudloph, Benjamin
6/29, Cornelissen, Gary
6/29, Eilers, Jeff

6/29, Safford, Robert
6/30, Hoppe, Eugene

G{MW&MMM cavied on la

4 new and more glorious life. We caruy thein
*(/ mymmém&wd&ew»s{&wm
s inouwn lives. They ane remembered,

Robert Von Eschen
Amarillo, TX 10/19/2021

Halran J Clark
Appleton, WI 4/1/2022

. solve aseries of puzzles and escape within a set time limit.

ROO|

WISCONSIN. &

placed in a room and have to use elements of the room to

0.968.2583

.escaperoomwisconsin.com

985 Centennial Street
Green Bay, WI 54304

2022 4/?40[

(Tentative)
June 11th Appleton - Flag Day
June 19th ..o Chilton - Fathers Day
July 2nd.....c Manawa - Mid-Western Rodeo
July Bthe. Minneapolis - Imperial Session Parade
July 23rd .o Winneconne - Sovereign States Days
July 24th ... Pulaski - Polka Days Festival

come

Korth Financial §ervices
Financial Planning & Investments
for Business & Individuals

Dennis M. Korth

821 W. Wisconsin Avenue 920-731-3176
Appleton, WI 54914-3510 Fax 920-731-3177
Email - dmkorth@tds.net

CHEDU[E

/":S
Inc.

ractors

Con

DePere, Wisconsin




Roaring 20’s Gangsters & Flope Theme
Join Us On June 25th, 2022

It will be held at Backstage at the Meyer
101 S. Washington Street, Green Bay, Wl 54301
Cocktail Hour: 5:30 - 6:30 pm - Cash Bar
Dinner: 6:30 PM (3 meal options listed below)
Dance with Duets DJ & Karaoke to follow until 11 PM

Cost is $40.00 per person. Please R.S.V.P. WITH MEAL CHOICE for each
person by noon on Monday, June 13th to Ann @ Beja (920)498-2752 (Being on
the "Always List" does not count as signing up for the Ball.) We cannot accept
late additions for the meal so PLEASE REPLY ON TIME!

Meal Choices: All plated dinner entrees are served with a house salad, dinner
roll & fresh seasonal vegetables. Please choose one of the three options listed:

Grilled Salmon, topped with an Orange Maple Beurre Blanc w/ Garlic Roasted
Baby Reds.

Seared Chicken Breast, A La Carbonara served on a =
bed of Farfalle Pasta, Asparagus, Shallot, Bacon, Broc- E % o
coli and tossed in a rich Carbonara Cream Sauce. 20 A

Garlic Infused Prime Rib, Slow Roasted and topped with
a Rosemary Au Jus and Mashed Potatoes.

We have a block of hotel rooms at
The Hampton Inn Green Bay Downtown
Scan Code on right to make your reservations



June 2022

Dejov Slhrine WCONNG EVENT CALENDIR

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1 2 3 4
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
5 6 7 8 9 10 11
5:00pm Trustee’s Beja Open Oconto Shrine 11:30am Green Bay
Peninsula Shrine 6:30pm Divan Meeting 5:00pm Club Meetin Shrine Club Meeting Appleton
CIub3l\(I)eﬁ§|ng Meeting ' g Appleton Meeting Parad
P 11:30pm arade
12 13 14 15 16 17 18
Nog?kmo'c\)ﬂ%setsir:\éme 11:30am Green Bay
5:30pm Shrine Club Meeting
19 20 21 22 23 24 25
Falliere.
g Krazy Kops / Inter | 6:00pm Green Ba
59 Citg,arznyeeﬁﬁé 5;0%3,21 Shrlng Club Meet|r¥g POTENTATES
“y Appleton Meeting BALL
Chilton Parade 11:30pm
26 27 28 29 30
Vet's & Patriots
Meeting 6:00pm

VAN BOXTEL

AUTO
MART

Sales Service * Parts
1956 Bond St. = Green Bay, WI 54303
(920) 497-3072 or Toll Free (888) 831-5267

COMFORT
SUITES
s

ROCK
GARDEN

" Award Winning

951

920 499-7449

5 o Lambeau Fasld

Exit Hwy 29 oft Hwy 41 to 151 Bond Street

www.ComfortSuitesGB.com

Phone (715) 526-2631
Lon Swedberg

www.swedbergfuneralhome.com

Attorney At Law

Swedberg
Funeral Home & Crematory. [nc
* Bonduel
* Shawano IOLA
¢ Gresham PO Box 215
* Cecil 105 Pine Crest Lane
715-445-2511

Owmmnort & ForsyTthg S.C.
Established 1939

EXCAVATING, INC.
§431 Church Road * New Frarlken, WI 64229

Office (920) 866-3131 « Fax (920) 866-3138

DAVID L. FORSYTHE

MANAWA
PO Box 922
942 Depot Street
920-596-2060




UPCOMING 2022 ACTIVITIES

for More Details: www.bejashriners.com

June 2022

June 1st - Beja Open Meeting - Hawaiian Luau/Pie Auction
June 8th - Breakfast with Potentate & Recorder

June 11th - Appleton - Flag Day Parade

June 19th - Chilton - Fathers Day Parade

July 2022

Jul 3-7th - Imperial Session - Minneapolis MN
Jul 19th - John Ottum Memorial Golf Outing
July 24 - Pulaski Parade - Polka Days Festival

August 2022
Aug 17th -20th - Summer MSA
Aug 28th - Beja Car Show

Thiee Pillor

SENIOR LIVING COMMUNITIES

Whether you join our community-based Wellness Connection,
become a part of our team, or experience our full continuum

of care, we welcome you.

Independent Living | Catered Assisted Living | Memory Care Skilled
Nursing | Short-Term Rehabilitation | Wellness Connection

Lifestyle.  Value.

800.848.5306 | 262.965.2111 | www.threepillars.org
(&)

Shriners Hospitals
for Children®

Trust.

REMINDER
The Deadline for the
BEJA BUGLER Articles

for the June Issue is
May 10th, 2022
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